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Mr. Ronald M. Scroggins
controller
United = States Nuclear

Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Scroggins:-

This is in reply to your letter requesting approval of the
Nuclear Regulatory Commission's proposed Salary Offset
regulations implementing 5 U.S.C. 5514.

We have reviewed the regulations in accordance with section
8(1) of Executive Order 11609, as redesignated by Executive
Order 12107, and 5 CFR 550.1105. This letter conveys Office
of Personnel Management approval of the proposed regulations '

submitted with your letter of May 30, 1990, for both agency-
wide and Government-wide salary offset collections. However,

i the regulations must be published in the Federal Reaister
'

before salary offsets against employees of other agencies can
be made. Any substantive changes in the final regulations
would necessitate further review and approval by the Office of'

.

' Personnel Management. Please send us a copy of the final
regulations when they are published.

Sincerely,

I pdd indhkDoaldJjWinstead
Acting Deputy Assistant

Director for Pay Programs
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